
OFFICIAL NOTICE 
ARCADIA TOWNSHIP 

4900 Spencer Street, Lum, MI 48412 

810-724-6565 

 

August 17, 2022 
 Arcadia Township Board will be holding a workshop 

to discuss the Cleaning Contract at 12:00noon. 

  
 

_______________________ 
Sharna L. Smith, Clerk 

Posted August 15, 2022 at 12:00noon 

 

 

 
This notice is posted in compliance with PA 267 of 1976 as amended (Open Meetings Act), 

MCLA 41.72a (2) (3) and the Americans With Disabilities Act (ADA). 

 

The Arcadia Township Board will provide necessary reasonable auxiliary aids and services, 

such as signers for the hearing impaired and audio tapes of printed materials being 

considered at the meeting, to individuals with disabilities at the meeting upon 10 working 

days notice to the Township Board.  

 
Individuals with disabilities requiring auxiliary aids or services should contact the Arcadia 

Township Board by writing or calling the following: Sharna L. Smith, Arcadia Township 

Clerk, 4900 Spencer Street, Lum, MI 48412, (810)724-6565 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


